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Ordinance 23-14 
 

Financial Disclosure for Employees and Appointed Officials 

The proposed ordinance would require certain City of Annapolis employees and appointed 
officials to file a financial disclosure statement with the Ethics Commission no later than 15 days 
after commencing employment or service pursuant to their appointment; require employees or 
appointed officials who provide advice or counsel to the City on acquisitions or public policy 
matters to file a financial disclosure statement with the Ethics Commission; and make the 
changes necessary to the City Code in order to comply with the State of Maryland ethics 
requirements. 
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